GVDS 2024 Volunteer of the Year

Unfortunately, this year’s volunteer of the year could not be with us this
evening, but you would immediately recognize her as the ‘voice of the
horse’ show.

Anne Shoffstall, is not currently a GVDS member but is a GVDS sponsor.
Anne has been a past member, associated with GVDS for many years.
Not only is she the regular announcer at nearly all our shows, but she is
also the esteemed stick horse judge. And boy is she tough! I'm glad |
only tried to show under her once and | left in tears.

Anne is always willing to give back, providing 65 hours of volunteer
service. Anne is a problem solver. When we had the “brilliant idea” to
have panel judging at our summer shows, Anne stepped up and built a
special judges stand on a trailer. She stores this stand and brings it out
to the show for us every year.

Congratulations and thank you Anne. We hope that you will continue
to share of your time and talents with GVDS for many years to come.



